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Everyone is a gift and everyone is gifted 
Tuesday 25th February 2020 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

Welcome back! We hope everyone enjoyed a great half-term week. We are very pleased to 
welcome Miss Natasha Bruce back to our team in Buttercups. Miss Bruce will be with us for 
10 weeks as a voluntary Teaching Assistant as part of her Education degree studies. Miss 
Bruce has worked with us in a similar role in the past and she brings great skill, expertise 
and care to our fabulous team. 
 

Forest School for Year 3 resumes tomorrow – please can pupils in Year 3 wear 
suitable clothes all day every Wednesday – we need to be prepared for rain, 
wind, mud and everything else that British weather likes to offer us at this time 
of year! 
 

 
1 bag per child will 

be issued in school 

bags today but 
please feel free to 

bring along additional 

bags. FOTS benefit 
financially from 

clothing, material and 

shoe donations only 
but accessories and 

bric and brac are also 

welcome.  

Please bring 

donations to 

school drop off 

only by 9am 

this Thursday. 
 

 



West Sussex County Council 

Usborne Books 
We hope that children are enjoying their sponsored reading challenge. 
We hope to see you at our Usborne book fair at Twineham this Thursday 27th 
February. This event takes place on one day only! 
 
The fair is part of our celebrations building up to World Book Day which takes place 
next week on Thursday 5th March. On this day children are invited to dress up as a 
character from a book of their choice. It would be fantastic if pupils could also bring 
in a copy of the book that inspired their outfit.  
 
Dance Time at Downlands 
On Wednesday 25th March we plan to take our Dance Club to Downlands from 2-5pm 
to perform their dance routine with Zoe Thompson – more details soon. 
 
Parent Consultations – please see dates below. The eSchools booking system will be 
open in mid-March. 
 
Diary Dates  

 
Kind regards, 

 
Scott Reece,  
Headteacher 

Thursday 27th February 3 – 4pm Usborne Book Fair 

Thursday 5th March  World Book Day 
Wednesday 25th March 2 - 5pm Dance Time at Downlands  

Tuesday 31st March 5 – 7:30pm Parent Consultations (Buttercups, Poppy 
and Oakwood) 

Thursday 2nd April 1:30pm – 5pm Parent Consultations (all classes) 

Friday 3rd April Last day of term 

Monday 20th April Return to school for Summer Term 

Monday 27th April Class Photographs 


